
WISHING ALL OUR WONDERFUL CUSTOMERS  
A VERY HAPPY & HEALTHY 2025. 

THANK YOU  
FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT OVER THE PAST YEAR. 

 WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL AFTER OUR  
WINTER BREAK. 

WE WILL BE CLOSED FROM 1- 14TH JANUARY & 
  

REOPEN ON WEDS 15TH JANUARY MIDDAY. 

PLEASE EMAIL US FOR ANY RESERVATIONS AND 
ENQUIRIES DURING THIS TIME. 


